
 
 
 
 
November​ ​1,​ ​2017 
 
 
Dear​ ​Parent/Guardian,  
 
Lee Woodard Elementary School is administering an AdvancED Parent Survey in an            
effort to improve system practices in our school and within Wilson County Schools. Your              
opinion is important to us and we ask that you take the time to complete this survey.                 
The online survey will be available until November 30, 2017. In order to complete the               
survey,​ ​please​ ​go​ ​to​ ​the​ ​following​ ​link:  
 
http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/43059/10463 
 
Please be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous and your              
honest opinions are appreciated. If you have any questions about this survey, please             
contact​ ​me​ ​at​ ​the​ ​email​ ​address​ ​or​ ​number​ ​listed​ ​below.  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting Lee Woodard Elementary School and our            
improvement​ ​efforts.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Corey​ ​A.​ ​Walker,​ ​Principal 
252-399-7940 
corey.walker@wilsonschoolsnc.net 

http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/43059/10463

